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Standards & Frameworks Validation Committee (SFVC) 
Office of Teaching and Learning Instructional Programs and Services 

Standards-Based Physical Education SFVC Meeting #5 
Virtual | Wednesday, December 11, 2024   
 

Attendees 

Brad Hunter, Jason Semanoff, James Barry, Eric Bishop, Mary Kay Connerton, Delke 

Crouthamel, Matt Golonka, Cara Grant, Luke Hollis, Laura Johnson, Nick Thompson, William 

Vandegrift, and Amy Wiley 

12:00 PM  Welcome 

- The meeting was called to order, and quorum was confirmed.  

- Members reviewed the group norms and expectations and 

approved the minutes from the previous meeting for publication by 

a vote of 12 – 0.  

12:16 PM  Recap 

- Members reviewed information regarding Maryland’s physical 

education programs and the results of the Strengths, Weaknesses, 

Opportunities, and Threats (SWOT) analyses. 

12:27 PM  Discussion  

- Members discussed the following questions: 

o How do the revised standards address the diverse needs of 

all students, including those with disabilities, those from 

different cultural backgrounds, and those with varying 

fitness levels? 

o How will the revised standards be communicated and 

supported for successful implementation by teachers, 

administrators, and students across the state? 

o In what ways do the revised standards incorporate current 

research and best practices in physical education? 
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1:38 PM  Vote 

− The co-chairs initiated votes on two proposed actions. Members 

voted 11 – 1 – 0 in favor of revising the standards and framework. 

Additionally, members voted 11 – 1 – 0 to approve the use of SHAPE 

America’s 4th edition of the national physical education standards as 

the foundational model, which will be tailored in future meetings to 

meet the diverse needs of Maryland students and state laws and 

regulations.  

2:02 PM  Standards and Frameworks Development 

- Based on the vote results, members created a list of potential topics 

and supplemental materials that can be developed to assist 

teachers and curriculum writers.  

- Members also discussed their preferred strategies regarding 

tailoring the framework at future meetings. 

2:58 PM  Member Comments 

- Members expressed the importance of creating a repository of ideas 

that can be referenced later. 

3:00 PM  Adjournment 

- Next meeting: January 8th from 9 AM – 12 PM 
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